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“When I decided to attend a local college, I planned on saving money, 

getting my degree, and moving onto the next step of my life. I never 

imagined that I would get more than that out of UPG. However, now that I 

have finished my four years of undergraduate work and have accepted an 

offer to attend graduate school, I’m sad to leave. I managed to form 

numerous, unforgettable relationships, as well as learn so much to help 

me with my future endeavors. I now recognize that UPG was the perfect 

choice for me to achieve my goals.” 

— Pam Skovira, Class of 2015 

 

Pam Skovira is a 2015 psychology graduate with a minor in education. 

Pam served as a teaching assistant for Dr. Phillips’ Abnormal Psychology 

course, and she interned at Westmoreland Case Management Supports, 

working with clients, records, and staff. Pam also volunteered for Early 

College Experience, helping high schoolers with mental health problems. 

Pam was awarded the Helen Connors Psychology Scholarship and a Merit 

Scholarship. She will be attending Seton Hill’s Master’s program in 

Marriage and Family Therapy in the fall of 2015. 

 


